
  
  

 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Update 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers 

 

Student and staff safety are most important at our school. With the current state of Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) I want to assure our school community that we are following the stringent hygiene 
practices and infection control to prevent transmission of infectious diseases. 

 

The school has the following in place: 

 Posters are displayed near each hand washing area. 

 Students are being taught the correct way to wash hands, covering when coughing and 
sneezing; limiting hand greetings etc. 

 Hand sanitiser is in every classroom and in public spaces such as the Engine Room, library, 
café, gym etc, used by students and staff; 

 We will not be visiting aged-care facilities during this time; 

 All health care plans of students are updated and current. 

 

As per the Secretary of Education Mark Scott’s message, please keep your child/ward home if 
they have cold or flu symptoms until they are well. 

We suggest that people use the hand sanitiser at the front desk when entering and exiting the 
school. There are no changes to Assisted School Travel. 

Please remember that we have students with compromised immunity or complex health care 
needs and we need to work together to keep everyone safe. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at school on 6362 4563. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Melanie Meers 

12th March 2020 
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